October 20, 2022
Happy Fall Break Stober Families,
| want to begin by thanking everyone who joined us last weekend for our Movie Night & Fall Fest! Both events
were a blast and it was wonderful to see so many faces from our community in attendance. | want to extend
heartfelt gratitude to Cole Jacobs for planning movie night and to Michelle Applegate, Alison Pilsner, Matt
Martinez, Kaley Batley, and Crystal Heter for organizing and running a truly amazing Fall Fest! | can not thank
each of them enough for the time and energy they put into making this year so exceptional! Thank you! Lastly,
a big thank you to all of our volunteers for Fall Fest, we truly can not make these events happen without you!

Coming Up
October 27-2-Hour Delay, Doors open at 10:00, 2nd Bell at 10:20

October 31-Classroom Halloween Parties

November 2-Picture Retakes

November 9-PIE 6pm & PTA 7pm, Stober Library
November 10-Grandparents & Friends Thanksgiving Lunch
November 11-End of 1st Trimester

After School Clubs

Our After-School Clubs begin next week. You should have received confirmation of your registration in the
club. Unfortunately, we were not able to accommodate all requests. We still have space in Walking Club
(3rd-5th Grades, Thursday, Ms. Brook) and Choir (2nd-5th Grades, Tuesday, Ms. Jackson). If you are interested
in registering for either club, please bring in your registration form next week!

Tuesday: K-2 Robotics & Coding-Library
Choir-Music Room

Wednesday: Pottery & Ceramics-Art Room

Thursday: 3-5 Robotics & Coding-Library
Walking Club-Ms. Brook’s Room

Friday: Chess-Library

Stober Pumpkin Extravaganza
Join us for our 1st Annual Great Pumpkin Extravaganza! The Stober Library is getting into the fall spirit!

Students may participate by decorating a pumpkin or gourd as their favorite book character. Students may
bring their entry to the library anytime between October 24-27th. Entries must be dropped off at the library by
October 27 at 9am to be included in our voting.

Details are in the flyer below.

Pumpkin Extravaganza



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o7EVv-MFM-sHqy3sQERnpp7bGaerHLgF/view?usp=sharing

X ELEMENTARY

Gold Crown Youth Basketball
Please see the flyer below for information regarding Gold Crown Youth Basketball.
Gold Crown Youth Basketball

Halloween Parties

Our Halloween Parade and Classroom Parties are scheduled for 10/31. Our parade will begin at 1:45 followed
by classroom parties. Please review the Halloween Guidelines linked here. Please ensure that your child’s
costume follows the guidelines for our school’s Halloween celebration

Pictures and Picture Retakes

Look for your picture orders to come home next week. We will also be sending home a 2nd chance order flyer
in Friday folders. If you did not order pictures the first time, you will be able to order them with your new
unique code.

Save the Date-Thursday, November 10th
Save the Date for our 2nd Annual Grandparents & Friends Thanksgiving Lunch. More details to come!

Support Stober PTA @ King Soopers

You can raise money for Stober by designating the Stober PTA as your King Soopers Community Rewards
Recipient! If you do this, then a portion of the money you spend on gas or groceries will be donated to the
school. Here is a video on how to set this up through the King Soopers website:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MdiMNbHKINU

| hope everyone enjoys a fantastic Fall Break!

With gratitude,
Anne DiCola, Principal
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